
 
 

 

Central Hardin High School Softball Restrooms 
 

 
Construction Update 

August 13, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Original Construction Cost:  $96,400.00 
Present Construction Cost:  $96,400.00 
 
 
Summary 
 

The Central Hardin High School Softball Restroom addition has been completed and Certificate 
of Occupancy has been granted by the building official.  Final punchlist work is being completed. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Exterior 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Interior at Restroom Entry 
 



 

 

July 28, 2015 
 
 
 
 
PUNCH LIST 

 
 
Re:   Central Hardin High School Softball Restrooms 
  SCB Project No. 14101 
 
Report Date:   July 27, 2015 
 
Report By:   Phil Gayhart 
 
Present:   Mark McNutt  McNutt Construction 
   Phil Gayhart  Sherman Carter Barnhart 
    
 
On Monday, July 27, 2015, we reviewed the restroom addition to the existing pressbox.  The 
following items were found to be incorrect or incomplete. 

 
1. Install the missing downspout elbow on the west side of the addition. 

 
2. Provide Owner with permanent lock cores to the restrooms. 

 
3. Install top rails on toilet partitions and complete door installations. 

 
4. Obtain and deliver to the Owner the final inspection reports and certificate of occupancy. 

 
5. Provide credit and back-up information for water and sewer lines not required but included in 

the project bid documents. 
 

6. Provide all closeout documents at listed in Specification Section 01720 – Contract Closeout. 
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End of punch.  Please advise this office when all items on this list have been completed. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this information, please contact this office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Philip C. Gayhart AIA 
Principal/Construction Administration 
 
c: Gary Milby, David Wyatt, Mark McNutt, Justin McElfresh 

 
 
 
 
 




